
 
Our Board 
President – Connie Webb 

Vice President – Tyrel Poier 

Secretary – Devon Smith 

Treasurer – Regan Siminiuk 

Past President – Samantha Dewitt 

Directors – Nicole Gauthier, Tessy Weatherald, 
Lieke Poier, Kathie MacKenzie, Kathlyn 
Peltzer, Pam Switzer, Maureen Johnson 

Memberships 
§ Memberships are slowly trickling in 

for the year. Don’t wait to send in 
your applications and payments as 
memberships will not be available for 
purchase at the shows! 

§ Those that have already applied and 
paid, you should be seeing your 2025 
membership card in your inbox 
shortly! 

§ Copy the link for easy access! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://albertapainthorseclub.ca/admin-
%26-contact-us 
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Show Planning 
§ Facilities, judges, show management, 

and show secretaries have all been 
booked for the 2025 season! We are still 
working on securing the rest 

§ ALL NEW combined QHAA/APHC show in 
June is coming together nicely with 
ongoing meetings between the two! 

§ The Fall show in September is back 
down to a 2 day format for 2025 rather 
than the 3 days we hosted last year 

Sponsorship 
§ 2025 Sponsorship letter has been 

updated and posted on the APHC 
website and Facebook page 

§ Please feel free to send it to anyone 
in your circle that may be willing to 
sponsor! The more members reach 
out to sponsors, the bigger our 
club’s opportunities get! 

 

 

  

Youth 
§ Watch for information and plan to 

attend the organizational meeting 
that will be happening very soon! 
Stay tuned!! 

 

https://albertapainthorseclub.ca/spo
nsorship 



CANADIAN SHOW 
SEMINAR 

§ March 28-30 in Red Deer 

§ Unleash potential will skills and 
strategies for the 2025 show season 
relating to management, rules, 
scribes, awards, and judging of all 
classes! 

§ It’s going to be a very exciting 3 
days that we are really looking 
forward to! 

§ More information on the Alberta 
Paint Horse Club Facebook Page! 

 

 

 

That’s all for this update! We’re excited to inform the membership of all the things that we 
as a board are busy doing! It’s going to be a great year! If any of you have any comments, 

questions, or suggestions please reach out to the APHC board by emailing 
aphcboard@gmail.com. We’ll get back to you as soon as we can!! 
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